
    

 

  

 

 

  

  

  

 

    

       

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Achievement Certificates– Class Teacher Nominations 

Nursery Rec M Rec P Y1 D Y1C Y2 M 

Leo Bobby Noah Bi Avaa Olivia Matthew 

Lottie Natalia Amelia-Leigh Cole Maximus Layla 

Y2F Y3/4 G Y3/4 M Y4/5 K Y5/6 C Y6K 

Aeron Dominic Marleigh Oliver Harry Millie 

Noah-Lee Brodi Mia David Gabriel Scarlett 

Congratulations to Mrs Gent 

Mrs Gent has given birth to a healthy  

7lb 110z baby boy called Cooper. He 

arrived on Saturday 5th September. 

 

Mum and baby are both doing really 

Well and Mrs Gent is over the moon  

that she can now drink as much  

coffee as she likes. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome back to the new school year. It has 

been great to have the children back as well as 

welcoming lots of new faces. 

 

Despite being very tired, our children have 

worked really hard and have made a great start 

to the new school year. 

 

COVID restrictions have been lifted in schools for 

now. Fingers crossed we don’t have a COVID 

outbreak and we are able to avoid putting 

procedures back in place. 

 

We haven’t started having assemblies in the hall 

yet as we are gradually starting to mix more. I will 

let you know when celebration assembly starts 

again. 

No Bags 

Since we have returned in  

September, some children have  

started bringing bags into school. 

The only bag children need is a  

book bag or a small bag that is only used for 

their book. 

 

As the bringing of bags has caused some upset, I 

am going to be telling children that they are not 

allowed to bring a bag in (other than book 

bags). There isn’t anything that children need to 

bring in and all stationary is provided in school. 

 

 

Diary Dates 
 

 

 07.10.21 – Individual photographs 
 18.10.21 – Art week 

Water Bottles 

Our school policy for drinks in the classroom is that 

children are only allowed water. Each child needs 

their own bottle with their name on. It is the child’s 

responsibility to look after their own bottle and 

remember to take it home regularly to be  

wash. 

 

Bottles can be re filled from the taps in  

classrooms. 

 

 

Friday 10th September 2021 

Healthy Snacks 

 

At morning break children are  

able to have a ‘healthy’ snack. 

 

Reception, Y1 and Y2 do not need to bring fruit in 

from home. They are given a free piece of fruit 

everyday (provided by the government as part of 

the NHS Change 4 Life scheme). 

 

Y3-Y6 children are not part of the Government 

scheme so are able to bring in their own ‘healthy’ 

snack e.g. fruit, cereal bar (not chocolate), 

chopped vegetables. 

P.E. Shoes – POLITE REMINDER 

 

Please can I remind you that  

the school policy for P.E. is for 

children to wear completely  

black trainers. They do not need to be branded 

and can be lace up or Velcro fastening. 

 

Children can also wear black pumps for P.E. 

instead of trainers. 

 


